

Kindergarten

- A book bag and a lunch box for lunches/snacks. Please make sure all items are labeled with your child's name.
- Slider food storage baggies gallon size (BOYS ONLY)
- Slider food storage bags quart size (GIRLS ONLY)
- A sturdy (we recommend a plastic type) folder for school papers. Please put your child's name on the outside of the folder.
- A box of tissues to keep at school.
- FOR YOUR CHILD TO HAVE AT HOME:
 - o Scissors
 - o Glue Stick
 - o Pencils
 - o Crayons
 - Stapler (For you to staple homework)

Questions? Please e-mail joan.richie@bearcreekschool.com or Vanessa.harry@bearcreekschool.com. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.

1st Grade

- Backpack
- Lunch box
- Fabric Pencil Pouch (no pencil boxes)
- 1 spiral notebook
- Pencils
- 1 Box of Crayola Crayons (not larger than 16 count)
- 2 boxes of tissues

Questions? Please e-mail Larissa.soroka@bearcreekschool.com or susan.stoddard@bearcreekschool.com. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.



2nd Grade

- 1 one-subject notebook with your name on it labeled "Morning Work"
- 1 one-subject notebook with your name on it labeled "Science"
- 2 Sturdy two-pocket folder with your name on both and both labeled "Work in Progress". Label one "Mrs. Darraugh" and the other "Mrs. Yusko".
- 1 Nicky's Folder-Label one pocket "Mrs. Darraugh" and the other side "Mrs. Yusko". This will serve as the Home Folder.
- 1 Dry Erase Marker with your initials on it
- 1 highlighter with your initials on it
- 1 Red pen or pencil
- 1 Small soft pencil pouch
- 1 Hard plastic pencil box for art supplies
- 1 Dry erase eraser with your initials on it (an old sock works well also)
- 1 Gallon Zip-Lock baggie with your name on it written in permanent marker
- 1 box of tissues to donate to your homeroom
- 1 Box of Zip-Lock baggies (any size) to donate to your homeroom
- The school provides pencils, crayons, markers, scissors and glue.
- Please do not bring in a binder, scissors, pencils, sharpeners, pens, extra folders or notebooks.

Questions? Please e-mail Jacquie.yusko@bearcreekschool.com or Jessica.darraugh@bearcreekschool.com. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.

3rd Grade

- 4 separate composition notebooks (not spiral)
- 3 plastic, durable pocket folders
- Small fabric pencil case (no pencil boxes)
- 1 box of pencils (no pens or lead pencils)
- 2 large glue sticks
- 3 boxes of tissues
- No Binders

Questions? Please e-mail mary.kasper@bearcreekschool.com or matthew.ide@bearcreekschool.com. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.



4th Grade

- Book Bag-No Wheel Book Bags as they do not fit in the lockers.
- 3-One Subject Composition Notebooks(No spiral notebooks)
- 1 Homework Folder
- 2 Boxes of tissues
- 2 glue sticks
- 2 dry erase markers
- 2 red pens
- 1 pencil pouch or pencil case
- Pencils

Questions? Please e-mail ann.corcoran@bearcreekschool.com or lorie.mikielski@bearcreekschool.com. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.

5th & 6th Grade

- 4-1" inch binders (preferably heavy duty)
- 4-sprial notebooks
- Pencils
- Erasers
- Recommended items: glue stick, pencil pouch, highlighter, art supplies

Questions? Please e-mail renee.novitski@bearcreekschool.com, nicole.gusditis@bearcreekschool.com, megan.harcarik@bearcreekschool.com, megan.petrochko@bearcreekschool.com.. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.



7th & 8th Grade Math

- 3" or 5" binder
- Binder dividers
- Loose leaf paper or notebook
- Pencils
- Box of Tissues

7th & 8th Grade ELA

Box of tissues

7th & 8th Grade Civics

Box of tissues

7th & 8th Grade Science

Box of tissues

Questions? Please e-mail William.barnes@bearcreekschool.com, Stephen.ruch@bearcreekschool.com, jillian.cienciva@bearcreekschool.com, or Rachel.beavers@bearcreekschool.com.. Note: there may be a delay in responding as teachers are not working at school over the summer break.